Town of Farmington
Planning Board Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, August 20, 2019

Board Members Present: Board Members Absent:
Charlie King, Chairman TJ Place, Selectmen’s Rep.
Rick Pelkey, Vice Chairman Felicia McCowan

Bill Fisher, Secretary

Neil Johnson, Alternate Selectmen’s Rep.
Stephen Henry

Bruce Bridges

BUSINESS BEFORE THE BOARD:
Call to Order:
Chairman King called the meeting to order at 6 p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance:

All present stood for the Pledge of Allegiance.

Review of Minutes:

August 6, 2019 — Chairman King asked if the members had the chance to review the minutes.

Some of the members said they did not have a chance to read the minutes.
Chairman King asked for a motion to table the review of the minutes.
Motion: (Henry, second Fisher) to table the minutes passed 6-0.

Public Hearing:

Chairman King said a Public Hearing was scheduled for this meeting but the hearing will have to
be continued because the applicant has requested additional time.

Mr. Fisher said the applicant is requesting a Site Plan Review on behalf of Stickles Enterprises,
LLC and made the following motion:

Motion: (Fisher, second Bridges) to continue their application until the Sept. 17" board
meeting passed 6-0.

Correspondence:

Chairman King said that a memo from Land Use Assistant Sarah Morse and Interim Planner Kyle
Pimental contained an update on the Master Plan survey. He said the memo stated that as of
Aug. 19 there have been 366 responses to the online survey and it asked if there are any board
members connected to the social media channels to re-post the link to the online survey on
those sites with a reminder that the survey closes in late Sept.

Mr. King read that 61 people participated in the visual preference surveys using large scale

posters at Hay Day and that Hay Day attracts many non-residents and the final report should
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reflect that. The Town Administrator, the Steering Committee and Arnett Development Group
(ADG) are planning several other localized outreach sessions which will use the visual surveys in
the fall he said.

Mr. King then reminded viewers that an online survey for the Master Plan is available through a
link on the Town website and the Town Face book page and asked them to please take 5
minutes and fill it out so they can gather their opinions on a lot of important ideas.

Any Other Business before the Board: None

Adjournment:
Motion: (Johnson, second Pelkey) to adjourn the meeting passed unanimously at 6:03 p.m.

Respectively submitted
Kathleen Magoon

Recording Secretary
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